HOVENSI

Official Newsletter of the Kennedy Political Items Collectors Founded in 1974

February 2016

DIRECTOR & NEWSLETTER EDITOR HARVEY GOLDBERG



FOR







IN MEMORY OF BONNIE C. GARDNER, 1932-2003

KENNEDY



Kennedy Book Exhibit Planned for 2017

May 29, 2017 will be the 100th anniversary of John F. Kennedy's birth. Many people remember the date of his assassination on November 1963, and its anniversaries, but consider his birthdate.



I am planning a small exhibition in Munich or Berlin to coincide with his 100th birth anniversary in 2017.

